
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE October 10, 2022 

Contact: Vince Mossman, Swartz Creek Garage Supervisor 

810-767-4920 ext. 327 

GCRC Website: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

Ditch work on Duffield Rd. 
 
Clayton Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be performing ditch work on Duffield Rd. north of 

Bristol Rd. on Monday, October 10 from 7 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. The road will be closed to thru traffic. 

School buses, emergency vehicles, and local residents will be assisted through the work zone. 

Motorists should allow additional time to reach their destination. If you have questions, please 

contact Vince Mossman, Swartz Creek Garage Supervisor, at 810-767-4920 ext. 327.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

